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  WELCOMING OUR NEW HEAD OF KINDERGARTEN 
PRE-KG TO KG 2 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 

We are delighted to announce that Ms.Shameem Shanavas has joined our school as 
the new Head of Kindergarten. We are confident that Ms.Shameem’s leadership will 
greatly contribute to the continued success of our Kindergarten program. 

She brings a wealth of experience in early childhood education,with 15 years of 
expertise in fostering a nurturing and dynamic environment for young learners.Her 
dedication to ensuring the academic and developmental growth of children aligns 
perfectly with our school’s mission and values. 

In her new role, Ms.Shameem will be guiding our dedicated team of Kindergarten 
educators and ensuring that each child receives the care and attention they need to 
thrive. She is also committed to working closely with parents to maintain a strong 
partnership in supporting every child's educational journey. 

We kindly ask you to join us in welcoming Ms.Shameem to our school community.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best Regards, 
 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


